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Media Advisory: News Conference
Wednesday, September 14, 2011 at 1:00 PM
Intersection of Hank Jensen Drive and Skyline Parkway

Mayor Don Ness, community members, and city officials will hold a news conference on
Wednesday, September 14th at 1:00 PM, at the intersection of Skyline Parkway and Hank
Jensen Drive, to unveil new wayfinding signs that have been installed along one of Minnesota’s
most scenic byways, Skyline Parkway. Signs are being installed throughout the 28 mile stretch
of road as part of the City’s broader efforts to preserve this treasured byway.

The Mayor will make remarks and be available for questions.

A release will be distributed at the news conference. Media with questions should contact Amy
Norris in the City’s Communications Office at 730-4312. Thank you.
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